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GWR 2019 Officers

President, Fred Tomsett 404 626 3696 ftomsett@gmail.com

Vice President,

Secretary, Kathy Scogin 404 291 1471 kathy_ scogin@bellsouth.net
Treasurer, Linda Tomsett 404 861 5215 Itomsettll@outlook.com

January 2019

Our January State Outing was held at Twin Oaks RV Park — Elko GA

This was our 1st of 3 State Outings for 2019
Hosted by Dennis Harrison and Dennis Geiser

IN ATTENDANCE:

Fred & Linda Tomsett

Jim & Barbara Bell
Roy & Sarah Sowers
Dennis Harrison
Dennis & Joanne Geiser
Franklin & Margaret Jackson
Kathy Scogin
Ron & Gail Wygladalsky — Guest

Early arrivers carpooled to Oil Lamp Restaurant on Thursday night for their meal and
then back to the club house for some Chase the Ace fun.

Friday Night's meal was at Carriage House Restaurant
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These two were up early Saturday, helping to prepare breakfast for the group.

Breakfast Casseroles were yummy

Joanne Geiser Dennis Geiser

After breakfast we had our 15! State Meeting of 2019.
Followed by a free afternoon to explore the area or just relax.

Saturday Night's Dinner was Hamburgers and fixings.

The Dinner Crew ©
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Pat Thomas, Dennis Harrison and Dennis Geiser Time to enjoy the meal

After enjoying the delicious meal, we had lots of laughs as we played Chase the Ace.

Jim Bell found this Gone with the Winnies picture up on the bulletin board.
Do you recognize any of these members?

We always enjoy our Hang Out Time!

Our guests Ron and Gail

The Weather was a little cool but No Rain or crazy stuff, so we were happy about that. !

THANK YOU THANK YOU

...Dennis Harrison and Dennis Geiser for hosting

...everyone that came out to enjoy our outing

UP COMING EVENTS

...2" State Quting will be April 12-14 @ Harvest Moon RV
...Rally will be May 1-5 @ Bald Mountain Camping Resort
...3" State Outing will be September 20-22 Location TBD

Check out our Web Site @ WWW.GAWIT.com
And don’t forget our Face Book Page - GA Winnie Rebels
Lots of awesome information at both locations.

Please remember -

If phone number, email or physical address changes —
please send information to kathy_scogin@bellsouth.net
so roster may be kept up to date.

Until next time....
Safe Travels ©

Business Meeting —January 26, 2019

Twin Oaks — Elko GA

GONE WITH THE WINNIES
Dennis Harrison, President opened the meeting.
MINUTES

Fred Tomsett motioned the Minutes from our December meeting be accepted as emailed to each
member by the secretary.

Dennis Geiser seconded.
Motion was carried.
TREASURER REPORT

Linda Tomsett gave the Treasurer Report.

Beginning halance

Ending balance

Fred Tomsett motioned the Treasurer Report be accepted as read.
Dennis Geiser seconded the motion.

Maotion was carried.

OLD BUSINESS

Dennis Harrison went over the months that were open on our 2019 calendar that needed hosts, and all
but November were filled.

February and March will be luncheons.

NEW BUSINESS

No New Business

Jim Bell made a motion to adjourn the meeting.
Roy Sowers seconded the motion.

Meeting was adjourned.

Submitted by Kathy Scogin, Secretary GWR/GWTW
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Twin Oaks — Elko GA
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Fred Tomsett, President, called the meeting to order.
Franklin Jackson led us in prayer.
Fred Tomsett led Pledge of Allegiance.

Fred Tomsett welcomed our visitors, Ron and Gail Wygladalsky.

MINUTES

Dennis Harrison made a motion that the minutes from the September GWR
Meeting be accepted as emailed to each member by the secretary.

Dennis Geiser seconded.

Motion was carried.

TREASURER REPORT

Treasurer, Linda Tomsett, gave Treasurer Report.

Beginning Balance

Ending Balance

Dennis Harrison made a motion the Treasurer Report be accepted as read.
Jim Bell seconded the motion.
Motion was carried.

Linda Tomsett stated that Sarah Sowers will be auditing the 2018 books.

OLD BUSINESS
Sarah Sowers asked about the Guidelines for Host Reimbursement.

Linda explained that the amount has gone up to $10 and $15 and voted in at our
last meeting. Kathy Scogin stated she had emailed Updated Copy to members in
December but would include again in January emails.

Dennis Harrison asked about the State Host Reimbursement and Linda Tomsett
stated she would look up information.

Edit: Per Linda Tomsett email —

During the September 2016 State Meeting the amount was voted on and
accepted to be changed from 5100 to 5200.

If the Host spends over the allotted 5200, the Chapter will reimburse the
difference to the Host.

NEW BUSINESS

Fred Tomsett discussed the passing of Wayne Thomas, Vice President of Georgia
Winnie Rebels (State) and President of Sta Goners. (Chapter)

GWR will need to fill the Vice President spot.

An email will be sent to members of Sta Goners (chapter) and offer to
combine/join with Gone With The Winnies (chapter).

Jim Bell asked if we could add the past members to Honorary Members so they
could receive information such as our schedules and newsletters. Was decided
Linda Tomsett would pull together a list of past members and Kathy Scogin,
secretary, will make a separate email list and send Schedule Information and
monthly Newsletters out to these past members.

RALLY UPDATE

Fred Tomsett gave a Rally Update.

The Rally will be held May 1-5 @ Bald Mountain Camping Resort, Hiawassee GA
Theme — Wild Wild West

Flyer and application is available to http://rally.gawit.com

We will be using same caterer as before — Brothers Restaurant.

Checking on some different “Country Western” Band for our entertainment.
Campground is taking reservations but only certain days and hours.

Letters have been sent out to Venders for donations of items for Goody Bags.

Linda Tomsett went over the Volunteer List to get Team Leaders and Helpers set
up and will send out the updated list.

Discussed the need for Hosts for our April and September State Outings.

Dennis Harrison made a motion the meeting be adjourned.
Dennis Geiser seconded the motion.

The January 2019 meeting was adjourned.

Submitted by
Kathy Scogin
Secretary GWR/GWTW



